
 
 

 
 
 
 
PCL:SEC:2023:2077        25.09.2023 
                               
BSE Limited, 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
MUMBAI-400 001. 
 
 
Sub.: Intimation of Change in Name of Statutory Auditors. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ('Listing Regulations'), this is to inform you that we 
have received an intimation from our Statutory Auditors vide their email dated 
25.09.2023 at 12:02 hours that name of their firm has been changed from M/s. S. 
Tandon & Associates to M/s. S. Tandon & Associates LLP w.e.f. 13th September, 
2023. 
 
Please take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Primo Chemicals Limited 
(Formerly known as Punjab Alkalies & Chemicals Limited) 
 
 
 
 
SUGANDHA KUKREJA 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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